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Happy Holidays    

May I take this opportunity to thank   
everyone for their continued support 
throughout the school year.  It has been a 
very busy year indeed!  I hope everyone 
has a good summer break and I look     
forward to seeing everyone back on the 
4th September, refreshed and ready for 
the year ahead. 

   School Terms 

The Summer term finishes at 3.00pm on 
Friday 20th July.  The Autumn term      
begins on Tuesday, 4th September.   
 
Doors open at 8.40am. 

   
Message from the PTA 

The PTA would like to thank everyone 
who joined us at the fair in June. 

                                                   

It was well attended and lovely to see so 
many people taking part in the games and 
enjoying a refreshing treat in the baking 
sun.  We raised over £600 for the 
school.  A special thank you to all the 
helpers and contributions received for 
the raffle and stalls.  Have a Great    
Summer.                             

The PTA 

Earrings 

   

Please remember that the wearing of 
earrings is not allowed in school (or in 
any school in Prudhoe!).  If your child has 
their ears pierced, they should not be 
wearing earrings in school at all.  Anyone 
wishing to have their child’s ears pierced 
should do so right at the beginning of 
the summer holiday so that by the time 
school starts in September, they will not 
be needing them in during the day at 
school. 
 
Thank you 

   Shed for the Staging 

The shed to house the 
staging from the hall 
is to arrive in the 
summer holidays, paid 
for by the PTA.  We 
will be using our ramp 
from Mr Ridley to get 
all the staging in the 
shed. 

 
We hope to have a lovely working area in 
the hall up and running by September! 

   Pollination Project 

Don’t forget to vote for the project in the 
National Lottery Awards (https://
www.lotterygoodcauses.org.uk/awards/
environmental ).  This has been an amazing 
nationwide project, with nearly 30,000 
children and young people involved,     
thousands of volunteer hours and huge  
areas of space improved for pollinators.  
Help it to get the recognition it deserves! 


